
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Spencer Woodman <spencer.woodman@gmail.com>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/29/2016 4:58:48 PM
Subject: RE: Submitting public records request

Yes
 
From: Spencer Woodman [mailto:spencer.woodman@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 4:58 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Re: Submitting public records request
 
Hi,
 
Can you confirm receipt of this request? 
 
Thank you,
Spencer Woodman
 
On Tue, Nov 29, 2016 at 1:18 PM, Spencer Woodman <spencer.woodman@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi,


I hope this message finds you well. Please see below a public records

request I am submitting today.


Thanks much,

Spencer Woodman


--


Under the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, §30-4-10 et seq.,

I am requesting records of all email correspondence between South

Carolina Governor Nikki Haley and all members, surrogates and

representatives of the Donald J. Trump campaign and transition team

between October 22nd, 2016, and November 29th, 2016.


If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please

inform me if the cost will exceed $15. However, I would also like to

request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the requested

information is in the public interest and will contribute

significantly to the public’s understanding of government and I am a

freelance journalist who regularly writes for a number of national

outlets. This information is not being sought for commercial purposes.


The South Carolina Freedom of Information Act requires a response time

within 15 business days. If access to the records I am requesting

will take longer than this amount of time, please contact me with

information about when I might expect copies or the ability to inspect
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the requested records.


If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific

exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the information

and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law.


Please feel free to reach me by phone at 919-418-0817 if you have any questions.


Thank you for considering my request.


Sincerely,

Spencer Woodman
 

tel:919-418-0817

